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PQ —25836/22

Deputy Padraig O’Sullivan
Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

“To ask the Minister for Health if he has plans to establish a dedicated clinic for persons
with Long COVID on a permanent basis in County Cork, and if he will make a statement
on the matter”

Dear Deputy O’Sullivan

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I
have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

A location for the Long COVID Clinic is currently being finalized, with a view to opening the
clinic as soon as possible.

I trust that this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

10 M{od LL/LV&/

Dr. Gerard O’(j@l’lagh
Interim Chief Executive Officer




